	Lisbon PTA Community Night on
Friday, November 20th CANCELLED

 

	November 18, 2020
Out of an abundance of caution with the increase of COVID cases and Dr. Ball’s new restrictions, the Lisbon PTA is cancelling the Community Night this Friday, November 20, 2020.  We promise the food will still be boxed for families by Mrs. Anoff, Ms. Wright, and the front office staff during the day. We are sorry to have to cancel this event, as we know our students and their families were looking forward to assembling the Thanksgiving baskets.  We truly appreciate you volunteering for this event and apologize for any inconvenience this cancellation may cause.

We will look forward to next fall when we will gather again to hold community night!

Mrs. Anoff, Principal
Mrs. Datz, PTA President
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